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Hi Shannon,
I live in NC and love to sheep hunt in AK, although I’ve only had the ability to do it once a few years
ago (but plan to again soon).  I want very much for myself and my children to be able to hunt and
witness the sheep and goats when we come to Alaska in future years.  I am in support of the new
proposed regulation and testing all domestic sheep and goats prior to import into Alaska through
accredited diagnostic laboratories.  I also support adding Movi to the reportable disease list.
 
Thank you for your service,
 
Jeff Taylor
919-608-8638
JeffTaylorOne@Gmail.com
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